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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 4:43 PM
To: 'joycepalmer68@yahoo.com'
Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Joyce Palmer, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200000 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Hong Wang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e‐mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: joycepalmer68@everyactioncustom.com <joycepalmer68@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Saturday, September 12, 2020 5:38 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 
 
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
 
I am very concerned about attempts to decrease or stop altogether solar net metering.  Here we are in the midst of a 
COVID 19 crises which has eliminated many jobs and you are proposing to thwart increasing employment opportunities in 
this "clean" industry of the future.  We need solar more than ever to increase our resilience during times (hurricanes),, 
reduce transmissions and help local peak usage.   
 
The climate is a-changing and Florida needs to be forward looking on energy, not bringing it up by the caboose.    
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Joyce Palmer 
Deland, FL 32720 




